
Ohio Conference of Mennonite 
Church USA 

PO Box 210 

Kidron OH 44636 

 
 

Phone: 330-857-5421 

E-mail: ohmc@zoominternet.net 

Website: ohiomennoniteconference.org 

Befriending the 

Neighborhood:  
Am I a Good 

Neighbor? 

March 3-4, 2022 
Zion Mennonite Church 

Archbold, Ohio 

Ohio Conference invites 

you to its annual  

missional conference: 

with input by 

Howard & Cathy 

Wagler 

 

 

 

Do you desire to be a good 

neighbor? Not sure how to do that? 

As Christians, Jesus calls us to be 

good neighbors, but we sometimes 

struggle with putting that into 

practice. Find out how to neighbor 

others by joining Howard and 

Cathy Wagler as they focus on the 

practical side of neighboring 

from Luke 10:25-37.  

Come and be equipped for 

the mission in your own 

backyard! 

For more information, visit 

www.ohiomennoniteconference.org  

or contact  

Alysa Short at  

419-572-1348 or 

alysashort@gmail.com 



Fees:  

$25 if also attending ACA 

$45 if not attending ACA 

 $20 young adults (under 30) 

 

The registration cost includes the  
conference, snacks, and resources.  A boxed 

lunch on Friday will be available for an  

additional cost. 
 

 

Registration: 

To register online or to download 

a paper registration form,  

visit 
www.ohiomennoniteconference.org 

Registration deadline:   

February 11, 2022 
 

(no refunds after this date) 

 

Howard and 

Cathy Wagler 
began their pastoral 

ministry in the early 

‘90s, having moved 

from being a part of a family business in 

Indiana, to Kansas, where Howard attended 

the pastoral ministry program at Hesston 

College.  In 1992 they began their ministry 

with South Hutchinson Mennonite Church in 

Hutchinson, Kansas.  Having grown up in a 

mission church setting gave Howard an 

understanding of building a church from the 

community. He didn’t fully realize how 

much he understood about this process 

until he was placed in a church, where he 

asked questions and explored ways to 

involve the neighborhood.  This led into 

being a part of God’s work in many exciting 

ways, as the church grew.  In December 

2019, Howard retired from pastoring and 

currently he and Cathy are Network 

Directors of South Central Mennonite 

Conference.  They find their greatest joy 

when they work with church leaders who 

are open to the Spirit working to lead 

congregations to their greatest potential in 

Kingdom work where they are planted.  

Thursday, MARCH 3 
 

6:30 p.m. Welcome and worship 

6:45  Session 1 

8:00  Break 

8:15  Session 2 

9:30  Dismissal 

 

Friday, MARCH 4 
 

8:30 a.m. Worship  

8:45  Session 3 

10:15  Break 

10:30  Session 4 

12:00  Dismissal 

 

Please note:  

Dinner on Thursday will be on  

your own. 
 

A pre-ordered boxed lunch is 

available for Friday noon. Be sure to 

sign up when registering. 

http://www.ohiomennoniteconference.org

